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Memorandum 

To: PSC Data Center 

CC: Annual Report File 2008 

From: Kofi Boateng, Auditing Dept. 

Date: 5/26/2009 

Re:  Cleartel Communications – CLEC/IXC 2008 Annual Report, BMAR-2009-1834 

The Missouri Public Service Commission has received a supplement to the Cleartel 
Communications 2008 Annual Report. 
 
This supplement is an amended copy of the 2008 Annual Report that was filed on May 15, 2009 by 
the Company.  Staff has reviewed the company’s supplement and reports no errors.  
 
No further response on behalf of the company is required. 
 
This report has been reviewed only for identifiable errors and omissions and is not a financial 
statement attestation by the MO PSC Auditing Department.    
  
Staff contact:  Kofi Boateng, Regulatory Auditor, Auditing Department 


